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I support in person voting. We need to show proof of citizenship and drivers licenses. 

Now I see how important it is for this to pass. The cheating is real and it continues to 

work against the will of the people. The corruption has gotten out of control. Voting in 

person is the most effective method and a strong step forward for all Oregonians to 

truly start trusting our democracy. I only hope that more people stand up and fight for 

our rights and stop allowing illegal voting of non citizens who have been bought using 

our hard earned tax dollars. Enough is enough. We need the cheating to stop. The 

buying of elections needs to stop. We as a people deserve better. The will of the 

people is no longer represented in Oregon and a huge portion of the population does 

not agree with what is going on in Oregon, yet for some reason the only voices that 

are heard are those from the radical left because they have the most money to buy 

their way into office. I’m tired of the state of our government in Oregon, we need to be 

sure the cheating stops and voices of the people are actually heard. Tina should 

have never won, all the elections need to be in person to ensure no corruption in the 

future. 


